	GRANGETOWN PRIMARY SCHOOL

	[image: image2.jpg]



	
	[image: image3.png]




 INCLUDEPICTURE "http://www.youthsporttrust.org/downloads/cms/logos/Activemark_2007_2mb_Logo.jpg" \* MERGEFORMATINET [image: image4.jpg]department for
children, schools and families

REWARDING
COMMITMENT



[image: image5.jpg]LEADING
ASPeECT
AWARD






	
	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH,

TS6 7JA

TEL:  Eston Grange (01642) 455278



	Head Teacher:                                                                                                                          
Mr J Murgatroyd                                 E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk            



	



Dear Parent










15th January 2018

Year 5 Visit to Normandie 24 June 2018 – 29th June 2018
We are excited to be able to give you more information about our Year 5 school visit to Normandy supporting our curriculum plans and to enhance our children’s learning experiences within the school.

Here are the key details about the planned trip:

· 6 days and 5 nights staying at Centre Sportif de Normandie – Full Board
· The purpose of the trip is to experience different cultures and to visit important historic World War II sites

· The actual cost  of the visit is £575.00 per child, although due to various subsidies the cost to parents  will be £120 per child including spending money

Return executive coach travel

Return channel crossings

	
	


The trip is being booked through NST Travel, the UK's leading educational travel company for schools with more than 45 years’ experience. They work closely with us during the whole tour planning process to ensure that your child will get the very best learning experience whilst away.
To secure a place for your child on this trip, a non-refundable deposit of £40.00 is required, along with the completed permission slip by 30th January.  A further £40.00 will need to be paid by 29th March, and the final payment of £40.00 by 15th June.  Parents can pay interim payments between the dates outlined above.
We will be holding a parent’s meeting on Friday 19th January at 2.30 pm in the Year 5 classroom to discuss the itinerary and relevant documents that your child will need to travel.

Yours sincerely
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Mr J Murgatroyd

Head Teacher 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

To Grangetown Primary School – France 2018
I would like my child to attend the Year 5 visit to Normandy and enclose a non-refundable deposit of £40.00, and understand all payments need to be made by 15th June 2018

Name of Child……………………………………………


Signature……………………………………………………
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